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Sir A.W.Currie,G.C.M.G.,K.C.B.,LL.D.,

Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

You will remember entertaining at 
luncheon, some two years ago, a party of Chartered 
Accountants, including Mr.J.W.Koss and Mr.J.Hutchison, 
together with Professor Sugars and myself.

During the discussion that followed 
the luncheon, the University raised the question of 
putting the standard for the Final Examination for 
admission to the ranks of the Chartered Accountants as 
high as that of the English and Scottish Boards.

It has been my custom each year to 
send to the English and Scottish Boards the papers set 
at the McGill Post-Graduate examination for admission 
to the Chartered Accountants' Association. On one 
occasion I asked the English Board for their opinion on 
our papers, and the reply was quite favourable to our 
standards.
McGill University, jointly by the Chartered Accountants' 
Association and the School of Commerce, all candidates, 
whether McGill graduates or registered clerks, sitting 
for the same papers. On this occasion I asked the 
Scottish Board for their opinion and enclose a copy of 
their reply.

The last Final Examination was held in

I have the honour to remain,
i i/hf)i 1 ly.
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Asst.Professor, 
Accountancy.RET /B 
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